
 
 

 

           Friday 24th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Further to my letter home yesterday, we are continuing to deal with the clean up operation from the kitchen fire. 

Deep cleans and repair work are currently taking place however, it is unlikely that the kitchen will be fully 

operational by Monday. With this in mind, we have decided to follow the same arrangements that we have in place 

today.  

We ask that students bring a packed lunch to school on Monday while we continue to undertake the work required 

to ensure the kitchen can produce hot food. If there are any families who are struggling with these arrangements, 

please contact your Head of Year in the first instance. School will be able to provide cold sandwiches for students on 

free school meals.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr C Robertson  

Headteacher  


